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St Mirren Football Club receives a high volume of requests for donations for worthwhile 
causes and events and due to this we cannot guarantee that all requests will be granted. 

 
All charitable requests must be submitted at least three weeks in advance of the event. 

 
All requests must be made via email to the club to charity@stmirren.com and should include 
the following information: 

 
- Organisation’s name and address 
- Contact name, email address and contact phone number 
- Type of event 
- Date of event and location 
- Beneficiary of funds raised 
- Registered charity number 

 
All requests are subject to club approval and will not be considered unless the above 
criterion is met. The club cannot guarantee that all requests will be met. 

 
Charity requests will be considered by the club and if successful, will be responded to 
accordingly. The donations cannot benefit specific individuals or families. 


